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We have made it to September, and all is well in the retiree world. The 
picnic was an enormous success and returning to the BBQ lunch was well 
received. The pandemic made us change over the past couple of years 
and returning to the BBQ was a welcome choice. 

The next events: Dinner at Cinzetti’s September 11, and the Laughlin 
Reunion are close at hand. These events have proven popular, and we are 
looking forward  to seeing as many friends as possible. 

 The theatre events we have done this year in conjunction with the 
museum have proven to be extremely popular, so this year in Laughlin 
there will be a program highlighting a case from the past, at the Monday 
lunch. As usually happens in Laughlin the conversations always seem to 
revolve around our experiences on the job. If the presentation is 
something you might have been involved in, please do not hesitate to join 
in on the conversation. If not, I think you will enjoy learning something 
new,   

Golf will again be included this year. Last year the golf was well received 
and lunch at the golf course is included in the package, along with a new 
hat for this year’s event. Hats will be available for sale for those who do 
not golf. 

Laughlin offers some other entertainment choices for attendees. Getting 
together and just enjoying each other’s company makes this event 
special, but there is also bowling, live music and river excursions. The 
costs have increased a little just as everything seems to cost more since 
the pandemic, but this is still a very affordable vacation. We are looking 
forward to seeing you in Laughlin. 

There is nothing to report regarding pensions. It is nice not to be reacting 
to any problems .  As always if you have any questions or need an answer 
to a question do not hesitate to call. 


